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HALF TERM 
We break up for half term next Friday, 26 May, at 3.20pm.  Children return to 
school on Tuesday 6 June (5 June is an INSET Day for staff only). 
SCHOOL CHOIR 
Our choir took part in the Elmbridge Primary Schools Festival at Dorking Halls 
on Wednesday. “We all had an amazing time.  The band was fantastic and we 
loved singing with all of the other schools”.  Louise T (Garnet) 
NETBALL KIT—we are missing some netball kit, please can Year 5 and 6 teams 
check at home and return to Mrs Mears or Miss O’Neil.  Thank you. 
SUNFLOWER COMPETITION 
Children in Years 1 to 5 are coming home with a packet of sunflower seeds  
today, kindly donated by Savills Estate Agents.    We are inviting you to grow 
these over the summer.  There will be a prize for the tallest sunflower when 
we return in September so please take photographs!  Reception classes are 
going to grow their plants at school before taking them home for the summer. 
RECEPTION AT BROOKLANDS 
Reception classes enjoyed their trip to Brooklands on Wednesday.  
“I went to Brooklands and I saw a black, shiny car.” By Samuel M  
“I saw an aeroplane and guess what, it was made out of wood!.” By Rhys 
You can find photos of the day on our website. 
ELMBRIDGE SCHOOLS QUICK CRICKET TOURNAMENT 
Our team played the second set of matches at Walton Cricket Club on  
Monday, winning one match and losing another.  The next matches are on 12 
June when we will be sending a team of Year 5 children.  
MARIE CURIE DAFFODIL APPEAL raised £89 at the end of last term, thank you 
to everyone who supported this. 
SURBITON RACKET CLUB (our after school tennis club), is hosting a range of 
community tennis events on Saturday 3 and Sunday 4 June.  Find out more,  
including how to buy tickets for the Aegon Trophy (an international tennis 
tournament) at www.surbiton.org/aegonsurbitontrophy2017. 
PA NEWS Thank you to everyone who supported the circus last Friday—it 
raised nearly £600.  The lucky programme numbers were 15, 56, and 85.  If 
you have one of these numbers please contact kerrypoulton@live.com to 
claim your prize. 
Friday’s Bag2School collection raised £140—thank you to everyone who 
brought their recycling bags.  
EFFORT AWARDS 

Red Caelan S    Charlie M   Topaz Nathan L Olivia P 

Orange Frank    Elvis O  Coral Cristina A Nia F 

Green Emilia B Samuel C  Opal Libby K   Mia S 

Yellow Natalia F    Isabel P  Emerald Dominic H   Conor N 

Violet Oscar L  Sienna G  Sapphire Shayna L Campbell B 

Blue Sammy R  Isaac B  Garnet Jaiden A   Ellie E  

Ruby Joseph M  Lydia R   Amethyst Lawrence B   Isabella K  


